WOKINGHAM COPY.

Your Ref: PSB/DEA 18th March, 1941.

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the recelipt
of your letter of the 17th Instant respecting
the motorship "RIAW, and to say thet the
conten$is have been carefully noted.
Thanking you for your attentlon, -
I an, Dear Silrs,
Yours falthfully,

pro Ssecretary.

The Netherland Shipping end Trading Committee Ltd.,
Short Sea & Coastal Sections,
Hull Insurance Depariment,
37-38, PFenchurch Street,
Lmdﬁn, E.c'sxi
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